
Dear Resident, 

Are you, or do you know someone who is 55 years of age or older?  For years we have offered activities and services for 
our seniors.  We need to get our senior services back up and running.  We are reviewing these programs and are looking 
for your help.  We need to decide how best to allocate our millage dollars.  These millage dollars are used to support 
recreational activities and general services that promote healthy aging within our community.  Our goals are to continue 
to build awareness of available programs and services, as well as develop additional local recreational opportunities 
based on your input. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

(Please Print) 

Name:                                                                                                                 Phone:                                            

Email:                                                                                                                 (preferred/optional) 

 

To better understand you, please complete the following (circle your selection): 

 What is your age: 55-59 60-69 70-79 80-89 90+ 
 

 Are you aware of any existing recreational or social services available in this area (nearby township)?  If so, what 
do you know and/or what has your experience been? 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 How far would you travel for a service or recreational program? 
5 miles 10 miles 15 miles more 

 Are specific days of the week better than others? 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Are times of the day better than others to participate in services? 
Morning Lunchtime Afternoon Evening 

 Would you pay a nominal fee to participate in an activity of interest or to have access to a beneficial service? 
Yes No Maybe 

 How would you best like communication regarding Senior programs? 
Email Facebook Website Phone only 

 

Is there any comment you’d like to make? 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Thank you for taking the time to share your input.    You can drop off this survey, mail it to the Township Office at 
1565 Jackson St, Marne, or email it back to treasurer@ocwrighttwp.org. 
 
This survey will be on-going for a while.  If you have further questions or comments, please contact Sharyl at the office 
at 616-677-3048.  



 

 

Some Senior Ideas 

 Tax help 
 Book club 
 Horse shoe tournaments 
 Sport events/bus trip 

o Frankenmuth 
o Beach 
o Meijer Gardens 
o Any other suggestions 

 Diabetic education 
 Fraud education 
 Advanced Care Planning 
 Memorial Day events 
 Generational events (read books at school) grandparent day  
 How to make your home safer 
 Medication education 
 Meet and greets/luncheons 
 Volunteers (church groups) for them to reach out for help with shoveling/raking yard 

work 
 Facebook page for them to offer information /group email sign up 
 Link on township web site for them and add information  
 Euchre/cribbage/game night 
 Medicare sign up help 
 Home health links 
 Exercise groups/walking at the Baptist church/walking or biking on trail 
 Stop the Bleed – Spectrum Health 
 Podiatrist – foot care 
 Cardio drumming 
 Physical therapy for balance 

 


